
What’s Happening at Mundy Road 
 

   
We had a nominate a grown up wall 
set up last week with the winner 
geƫng to take home a rose plant for 
their grown up.  Ziva won by nomi-
naƟng her mom Samantha.  Congrats! 

 

It was so nice to see the nice things 
the students wrote about Grown Ups 
in their lives.  If you have a moment 
check out the wall outside the office.  



 
 

 

 

 
 

Congrats Lauren on winning the Nintendo 
Raffle!!!! 

Thank you to everyone who entered. Money 
raised will be used for the Grade 5 leaving 
ceremony and Cultus Trip tradition. 

Thanks Heather Hooton for organizing and 
donating your time to make this fundraiser 
happen.   
 
And thank you again to the Porcellato De 
Santo family for donating the Nintendo 
Switch. 

Thank you! 



 



Thank you so much to Ross Larsen 
for the amazing mugs he made for 
the staff appreciaƟon.  If you are 
looking for a unique personalized 

giŌ please visit his website.    
www.siptostone.ca 





 

Thank you so much for spoiling us at the staff apprecia-
tion. 

We had baked goods and coffee to start the day.  Fol-
lowed by a delicious Italian lunch. YUMMY!! 
 

Each Staff member was also spoiled with a goodie bag 
filled with a Starbucks card, personalized mug and other 
goodies donated by small business parents. THANK YOU! 
 

We felt very spoiled.  Thank you Mundy Road families for 
putting this event on to us whether you helped by donat-
ing time, money or items from your small business we are 
so appreciative to be part of your community. 
 

THANK YOU!!!!!!!!!!!! 

Special Shoutout to the local businesses  

Epicure Ambassador—Ina Fun @hƩps://inafung.epicure.com/en-ca/  
Adorable Pom bookmarks @bowenknitco 
Salon Goodies from Tara Main 
Scrunchies and Luggage tags @undertheshadedesigns 
Engraved Mugs www.siptostone.ca 


